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April 26, 2010
The Honorable John A. Boccieri

U.S. House of Representatives

1516 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3059

Dear Representative Boccieri:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the House Concurrent Resolution (H. Con. Res. 261) expressing the sense of Congress that the Supreme Court should uphold laws that allow the families and friends of fallen members of the Armed Forces to mourn their loved ones in peace and privacy.


This resolution is in response to the pending Snyder v. Phelps, Supreme Court case which could challenge the constitutionality of “The Respect for America’s Fallen Heroes Act” which prohibits protests within 300 feet from the entrance of any cemetery under control by the National Cemetery Administration and at Arlington National Cemetery from 60 minutes before and 60 minutes after the funeral. 


FRA stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this resolution. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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